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Maple Class Nativity Performance – Times and Costumes 

22nd November 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
As I hope you are already aware, Maple Class will be performing their own Nativity play again this year. 
The children have all been given their parts and we have started 
learning the songs with much enthusiasm!  
 
Date and Time 
 
We are all very excited to be performing “Whoops-a-Daisy Angel” to 
you on Thursday 12th December (Start time 2:30pm). We are able to 
allocate four tickets per family. Siblings in school will already have had 
the chance to see the production during our dress rehearsal earlier in 
the week. Pre-school siblings are able to attend, but we kindly ask you 
only to bring your little ones if absolutely necessary, as we want to 
give our Maple Class performers the best chance to be heard during 
their big moments on stage.  
Please let the school office know by reply email the number of 
audience members attending for your child to enable us to put out the correct number of chairs. We 
won't be providing physical tickets, but will have a list to check off at the door 
 

Costumes  
We would appreciate it if you could find the following items for your child’s costume: 
  
Whoops-a-Daisy Angel and Angels - white top, white leggings/trousers/tights, white dress/skirt (I have 
halos and wings at school)  
 
Snowflakes – white/grey/pale blue coloured top and trousers/leggings or white/grey/pale blue coloured 
dress/skirt and white tights (we will be adding snowflake decorations to their costumes at school)  
 
We already have full costumes in school for the following roles: Mary / Joseph / Wise Men / Shepherds. 
However, please could you provide plain dark clothing to be worn underneath, for example, leggings, long 
sleeve top etc. This is so the children are wearing an extra layer under their costumes.  
 
It would be really helpful if you could send these items into school as soon as possible (and definitely by 
Friday 6th December in time for the dress rehearsal) in a clearly named bag. All children should have black 
plimsolls/trainers or a similar style of shoe in school on the day of the performance. If you have any 
questions, please do not hesitate to speak to me.  
 
Many thanks – we look forward to seeing you at the performance! 
 
Miss Spencer and the Maple Class team 


